
   
    Meet   Ms.   Lee   

 
Hello!   This   is   Ms.   Lee.   I   have   been   teaching   in   Alhambra   Unified   School  

District   for   more   than   20   years.   This   is   my   9th   year   teaching   6th   grade   math.  

I   enjoy   working   with   middle   school   students.   I   can   speak   Mandarin   and  

Cantonese   very   fluently.   If   parents   need   some   help,   you   can   contact   me   in  

Chinese.  

 

I   love   teaching   math   even   though   it   is   not   an   easy   job.   My   goal   is   to   help  

each   and   every   one   of   my   students   reach   their   greatest   potential   as   a   learner  

with   strategies   applied   not   only   in   the   classroom,   but   also   in   the   real-world.    I  

believe   all   students   are   capable   of   learning   and   being   excellent    through   their  

many   talents,   efforts   and   determination.   I   will   provide   a   learning   environment  

in   which   students   feel   safe   and   comfortable,   where   expectations   and   rules  

are   consistent   and   clear.   

 

Thank   you   for   your   support.   Please   contact   me   by   email   if   you   have   any  

questions.   My   email   is    lee_clara@ausd.us .    I   am   looking   forward   to   a   great  

unusual   year   ahead.  
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